
   
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGISTRATION 
RONALD LAWRENCE STODDARD 
 
Ronald Stoddard appeared before a Discipline Tribunal on April 13, 2004 and was 
found guilty of unprofessional conduct in having failed to co-operate during 2003 in a practice 
review as required under Part 4 of the Regulated Accounting Profession Act. 
 
The decision of the Discipline Tribunal ordered, in part, that: 
 

In accordance with Section 94 of the Act, Ronald Stoddard pay $4,500 towards the 
costs of the investigation and hearing and a fine in the amount of $2,000 within one year 
from April 27, 2004. If the assessed costs and fine are not paid within the time stipulated, 
the registration of Ronald Stoddard is immediately cancelled. 

 
The costs and fine were payable on April 27, 2005. To date no payment has been received and 
the full amount remains due to the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Alberta. 
 
This letter is notice to all Chartered Accountants that effective April 28, 2005 the registration of 
Ronald Stoddard as a Chartered Accountant was cancelled. 
 
This notice to members is mandated under Bylaw 1671. 
 
Jude Corrin 
Discipline Tribunal Secretary 
May 11, 2005 


